
  

 In the kitchen   
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Dear Parents/Carers 

We have come to the 

end of the first term of 

the school year. It has 

been a long term, but 

we have ended with lots 

of fun and excitement – 

just how Christmas 

should be! Judging by 

the noise from the hall, 

‘Jack and the Beanstalk’ 

was a great success and 

enjoyed by one and all! 

A new year brings fresh 

beginnings and a new 

start, with many 

resolutions made (and 

some broken!). There 

will be a completely new 

start at Mill Hill in 

2025 as it is all change 

at the front of school. 

We bid farewell to both 

Mrs Wilson and Mrs 

Jones, but extend a 

warm Mill Hill welcome 

to Mrs Donaldson (who 

is already in school) and 

Miss Sutherland who 

will greet you at the 

front desk. It is a new 

and exciting chapter! 
R Bainbridge 

Head Teacher 
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SUPERSTARS OF THE WEEK 
Who has impressed their teacher this week? 

Mrs Sharp Bear Saunders – for trying hard 
to join in with activities and being 
kind to his friends. 

Mrs Beck Penny Doherty – for being a kind 
and caring member of our class. 

Miss Perry 
Mrs Newby 

Ivan Wilson – for improved 
confidence and sharing ideas. 

Miss Daly Dale Barker – for his great effort 
and improvements with his 
phonics. 

Miss 
Waterworth 

Alfie Morley – for developing 
confidence and giving all learning 
a really good try. 

Mr Warden Lowry Barron-Walker – for 
excellent scores in all his 
assessments. 

Mrs Robson Alex Tesi – for always being kind, 
considerate and helpful. 

Mr Rochfort Antonio Pronesti – for making 
excellent all round progress this 
term. 

 

 
Our Reading Stars this week are: 

 

Rec  Talia-Rose Arthur-Downs Yr 1  Freddie Ross 

Yr 2  James Duncan Yr 3  Albie Overbury 

Yr 4  Harris Hayworth Yr 5  Emilia Kirton 

Yr 6  Georgia Dickinson  

 

Whole School 

Attendance 

School Target  

** 95% ** 

 



 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
20th Dec   Christmas holiday 

6th Jan    Staff Training Day 

7th Jan    Return to school 

20th Jan   KS2 Visit to Forum for Robinson Crusoe - meet 

7.00pm promptly! 

24th Jan    Bag2School 

23rd and 29th Jan    Bikeability Year 6 

14th Feb    Half term 

4th July     Bag2School 

 

 

 

ATTENDANCE 
WE ARE GOING FOR  

GREEN! 
To 19.12.2024 

Nur 94% 

Rec 85% 

Yr 1 92% 

Yr 2 98% 

Yr 3 96% 

Yr 4 96% 

Yr 5 96% 

Yr 6 98% 

 

100 % Attenders 

62 

 
Well done to the marvellous team in 

the kitchen who produced the 

tastiest Christmas lunch. It was 

fantastic! 

Great work Ms Mathews 

and Mrs Williams! 

HAMPER RAFFLE RESULTS 

Hamper 1    Emma Bell  Ticket 02660 

Hamper 2    Antonio Pronesti    Ticket 00605 

Hamper 3    Sheila   Ticket 01415 

Hamper 4     Eirone de Dios  Ticket 01833 

Hamper 5     Libby  Ticket 02016 

Hamper 6     Graham Joy Ticket 01912 

Hamper 7     Watkins Ticket 01215 

Hamper 8     Alison Willey  Ticket 02921 

Hamper 9     Kell   Ticket 03096 

Hamper 10    Anna S Ticket 03633 

Hamper 11    Sam (Kitchen)  Ticket 01471 

Hamper 12    Julia Taylor  Ticket 03558 

Hamper 13    Andy Kennedy Ticket 03755 

Hamper 14    Nicki Clarke  Ticket 03060 

Hamper 15    Francheska Trapal  Ticket 02888 

Gonk             Leo Thirling Ticket 03569 

Jigsaw          Nancy  Ticket 00037 

 

Bag2school 
Please remember to start saving any spare clothing 

for the Bag2school appeal on the 24th January.  

 

GOLDEN TICKETS 

Don’t forget! We are on 

the look out for exemplary 

role models in Key Stage 2! 

A WINNER EVERY FRIDAY 

This week’s winner is  

ANTONIO PRONESTI 

Thank you to everyone who 

has so generously supported 

our Hamper Raffle. It was 

much appreciated. 

 

A very 
Merry 

Christmas 
and a 
Happy 

New Year 

from all at 
Mill Hill 

 

We return to 

school on 

TUESDAY 7th 

JANUARY  


